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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board DATE: June 11, 2021 

FROM: Kristina Serezhenkov, OLE RE: #975 & #976 Moosequito’s Bar & 
Liquor  

 
Requested 
Action: 

Refund request and renewal for the 2021-2022 renewal period. 

Statutory 
and 
Regulatory 
Authority: 

AS 04.06.090(b): “The board shall review all applications for licenses made under this 
title and may order the director to issue, renew, revoke, transfer, or suspend licenses and 
permits authorized under this title.” 
 
AS 04.11.570: “(a) If an application for a license is denied, the board shall refund the 
license fee less the application fee. (b) A license fee may not be refunded after the license 
has been issued unless the board determines it has erred in the issuance through no fault 
of the applicant. (c) If a license is revoked on grounds that statements made in the 
application are untrue, the license fee paid by the applicant is forfeited to the state.” 
 
3 AAC 304.105(d) “A non-refundable application fee of $300 must accompany an 
application for license renewal.” 

Staff Rec.: Evaluate refund request in accordance with above statutes and regulation and approve the 
renewal applications for licenses #975 and #976. 

 
Background:     The licensee is requesting a refund of some or all of the fees associated with the two 

renewal applications due to the Swan Lake Fire and the Covid-19 pandemic. The licensee 
paid the following: 
 
#975 Beverage Dispensary: $2,500.00 license fee (refundable) and $300.00 application fee 
(non-refundable). 
 
#976 Package Store: $1,500.00 license fee (refundable) and $300.00 application fee (non-
refundable). 

 
 
 
Attachment:  Letter of Explanation & Refund Request 
  Examiner Correspondence 

975 & 976 AB-17’s 
 












































